
DCM Committee Meeting 
April 10, 2022 
 
At our virtual committee meeting there were 16 people in attendance, 11 of whom were DCMs.  
Martha, Group Services Chair, announced her availability to do in-person GSR schools. She is working 
on posting to the Area Website a version of the GSR school that can be reviewed, whenever, at one’s 
own pace. There will be virtual GSR schools coming up in the Summer/ early Fall. 
 
Ed A., alt-delegate and Mini-conference chair, reported on the March Mini-conference. He stated that 
the Area did not lose any money putting on the event. He is working on an “suggestions from 
experience” document to pass on the next Mini-conference chair. Nothing has been decided about 
next year’s Mini-conference. 
 
In new business we held a sharing session on three topics: agenda items for the General Service 
Conference - how to distribute them better, for which an ad hoc committee was created; improving 
Area communications - addressing the Area Inventory, which also has been assigned to an ad hoc 
committee; and how to be an effective DCM. 
 
Nicholas B. 
Area 53 DCMC 
 
 


